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Upcoming Holidays: 

- Labor Day (Sep 2nd): Closed. 
 
 

Student of the Month: 
Student: Dana O. 
Classes: Acro, Acting, Jazz, Musical 
Theatre. 
 

Ms. Dana earns the Student of the 
Month Award for the month of 
September for being such a positive 
role model to our younger students 
and for never giving up even on the 
most challenging tasks. She 
exemplifies determination and 
kindness, and we are super glad to 
have her dancing at the studio this 
year. Keep up the excellent work, Ms. 
Dana! You are off to a stunning start! 
 
 

Birthdays: 

August: 
Gianna  C, Cassidy F, Grace T, Freya 
E, Natalie M, Althea G, Olive G, Emery 
L, Emily H, Sophia H, Raygan J, Lily 
W, Meagan H. 
 
September: 
Ayla P, Destiny M, Zoey A, Anna J, 
Iveon P, Alayna C, Ashley S, Ka'miyah 
B, Kinsley M, Hannah S, Maddy J, 
Mahala H, Jayden S, Chelsie B. 

Happy Birthdays! 

What’s the Swoop? 

Happy month of September, students/parents/guardians! We hope 
everyone had a joyful first month back. We are excited to be back and so 
thrilled to have you all join us for another year of dance. 
 

Performance Company 

The P.A.C.E. Studio is proud to announce its 2019 - 2020 performance 
company members: Alec Forester, Cassidy Forester, Mahala Heller, 
Oakley Heller, Raygan Johnson, Ryleigh Johnson, Emma Lindsey, 
Ayla Mark, Destiny Mere, Ivy Perkins, Ella Pollock, and Isabel Puno. 
Congratulations, ladies & gentleman! We are excited to be working with 
you all this year and cannot wait to see what is in store! 
 
If anyone is interested in learning about The P.A.C.E. Studio’s 
performance company, please contact Ms. Bailey by email at 
pacestudio@live.com or by phone at (850)994-1875. 
 

Nutcracker 

It is with great honor that we send a huge “BRAVO” to those who 
auditioned to be a part of this year’s Nutcracker. Our judges had so much 
fun watching our students not only experience an audition, but have fun 
doing so. Practices for Nutcracker will begin Saturday, October 5th, at The 
PACE Studio. Schedules for each role will be emailed and passed out no 
later than September 9th. 
 

Recital Costume Payments 
For those of you who are interested in participating in the spring recital in 
the month of June, full costume payment is due by November 15th. The 
cost of costumes are $87.50. Students who are in more than one class will 
receive a 10% discount on each additional costume purchased after the 
first costume. 
 

Attendance  
Attendance is very important to each student’s dance education. During 
the beginning of the year, students work on developing technique and 
skills that will be used in the recital pieces in June. Positive attendance will 
ensure that each child develops key fundamentals and will boost their self-
confidence as the year progresses. 

If anyone has any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to contact 
our office personnel by phone at (850)994-1875 or by email at 
pacestudio@Live.com. We are happy to help! 
 

         Have a joyful month of September! 
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